
 

NOTICE OF  SUBCOMMITTEE  

OVERSIGHT HEARING 

May 14, 2019 

 

Dear Committee Member:  

 

On Wednesday, May 22, 2019, the Committee on Veterans’ Affairs 

Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations will hold an oversight hearing 

entitled, “Improving the Department of Veterans Affairs Effectiveness: 

Responding to Recommendations from Oversight Agencies.” 

 

The subcommittee will meet at 2:00 p.m., in room 210 of the House Visitors 

Center. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Mr. Peter Tyler, Staff 

Director for the House Veterans’ Affairs Committee, Subcommittee on Oversight 

and Investigations at (202) 225-9756. 

  



 

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS’ AFFAIRS  

 

SUBCOMMITTEE ON 

OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS 

 
OVERSIGHT HEARING 

 

 

“Improving the Department of Veterans Affairs 

Effectiveness: Responding to Recommendations 

from Oversight Agencies” 
 

 

Wednesday, May 22, 2019  

2:00 P.M. 

House Visitors Center, Room 210 

 

Please contact Mr. Peter Tyler, Staff Director for the House Veterans’ Affairs 

Committee, Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations at (202) 225-9756, if 

you have any questions. 


